
4G  is  capital  news  for
Edinburgh

 

It appears from O2’s website that they have already rolled out
4G in Edinburgh just this week. You can see here on their
website that their coverage checker confirms that 4G which is
known as Mobile Internet is available across the city, and
they have now blogged about their progress here.

 

Councillor  Frank  Ross,  Convener  of  the  Economy  Committee,
said:- “This is great news for individuals and businesses who
want  to  access  increased  connectivity  speeds  while  doing
business or accessing personal information while they are out
and about enjoying Edinburgh.  The Council is committed to
Edinburgh being a Connected Capital and this adds a further
element to realising that vision.”
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